
 

 

6/14/2024 
 
Dear Atajan, 

Congratulations on achieving a perfect grade-point average for the Spring 2024 semester.  In 
recognition of your outstanding academic work, I am thrilled to place your name on the 
President’s List. Only students like you who have earned a 4.0 grade-point average with a 
course load of 12 or more hours during the semester are awarded this distinction. 

Our faculty and staff are proud of your accomplishments and join me in wishing you success 
in completing the requirements for your degree and in pursuing your future plans.  As a 
student-focused public research university, UNT is dedicated to your further growth and 
learning. It is truly our aim to help you find your way to becoming an engaged, thoughtful 
citizen of the world. 

You may forward this letter, which constitutes University verification of this high honor, to 
any organization you wish to receive this great news. You also may wish to attach a separate 
letter from you that provides details about you and your studies, such as your academic major 
and college, other awards or scholarships you’ve earned, your hometown, any local 
organizations you may be involved with or other information you feel appropriate for a 
particular audience. 

Again, please accept my congratulations on your outstanding accomplishment.  

Sincerely, 

 

Neal J. Smatresk 
President 
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